JANVUARY;

FUN ON THE RUN - ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA

Welcome Back!

Goodbye 2024, Hello 2025. | hope
everyone had a joyous and
restful holiday season. Wishing
you all the best in 2025. The staff
at Fun on the Run and | are
extremely excited to bring new an
exciting things to our program
this year.

Important Dates

e January 6th: First Day Back

e January 3ist: PA Day

e January 17th: PA Day

Reminders

e Please ensure to check your
emails regularly as we are
constantly sending updates
and important information
about the program.

e Kindly, notify us if your
child(ren) will be absent from
program, via email, text, or in-
person.

e Kindly send your child(ren) to

program with appropriate

attire for the weather, as we
are required to go outside for

a minimum of 30 minutes per

day (weather permitting).

. gl

Hours of Operation

Before Program: 7:.00am - 8:35am
After Program: 3:40pm - 6:00pm

Site Supervisor
Giulia Gargano
E: supervisor.stcatherine@funontheruncentre.com
T: 647-216-2364

Head Office

16-260 Regina Road. Woodbridge, ON L4L 8P8
https://www.funontherunchildcare.com/
T: 905- 265-7458
E: stcatherine@funontheruncentre.com

Stay Connected
@funontherunfamilies

Fun on the Run Before &
Afterschool Program










